

קראו את הטקסט:

The Weather in Russia

In winter, the days are very short and the nights are very long. The sun rises at eight o'clock in the morning and goes down at four in the afternoon. It is very cold and snowy. We like to play in the snow.

In spring the days become longer. It is warm outside. The sun shines and the birds sing. There are beautiful flowers everywhere. We go on school trips and have fun.

In summer, the days are very long and the nights are very short. The sun rises (זורחת) at four o'clock in the morning and goes down at ten at night. The nights are not dark (חשוכים). It is warm and sometimes it rains, so we need umbrellas. We like to swim in summer because the water is warm.

In fall the days become shorter. It is cool and windy outside. Sometimes it rains. We go to school in the morning and in the afternoon we play basketball in the park.

בצעו את המשימות:

1) Write:

	Summer	Winter
1. days		
2. nights		
3. sun rises at		
4. sun goes down at		
5. weather (מזג האוויר)		

2) Answer:

1. Is it cold in spring? _____

2. Who sings in spring? _____

3. Where do the children go? _____
4. How is the weather in fall? _____
5. When do the children go to school? _____
6. What do they play in the park? _____

3) What is it?

1. It is big yellow and hot. _____
2. We take it when it rains. _____
3. We drink it when it is hot. _____
4. We swim there. _____
5. It is dark. _____

sea

night

umbrella

water

sun

